For Immediate Rslease €/25 R-1227
* December 28, 1940

U. S. DEPARTMENT OF I1.ABOR «:‘EQ
WAGE AND HOUR DIVISION ' ‘7 2)
Washingbton A

HEARING ON ENAMELED UTENSIL WAGE RECCLIZENDATION TO BE =9

HELD IN WASHINGTON HOTEL, "ASHINCTON, D. C.

The public hearing on minimum wage recommendstion of the Industry
Committee for the Enameled Utensil Industry, formerly scheduled to be
held in Room 3229 of the Department of Labor, will be held in the
Washington Hotel, Fifteenth Street and Pennsylvania /Avenue, N. W.,
Washington, D. C., it was announced today by the Wage and Hour
Division, U. S. Department of Labor.

The hearing will be held at 10:02 A. M. on January 27, 1941, before

Henry T. Hunt, Principal Hearings Examiner of the Division.
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